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We are making further improvements to our services to make sure we are here when our customers need us.
 
The majority of our improvements will focus on frequency enhancements and more buses in the evenings and at 
weekends. We want to encourage people to take advantage of the re-opening of the wonderful tourist attractions, 
pubs, cafes and restaurants we have across trentbartonland. We are doing all we can to support our economy and 
local businesses by providing a clean, safe, reliable and environmentally friendly means of getting around.
 
We have been keeping a close eye on customer demand levels and have plenty of space on board to allow for 
appropriate social distancing. We also have numerous measures in place on board to ensure we continue to 
operate COVID-secure services. We are hugely grateful to our customers who are supporting us by complying with 
the requirement to wear a face covering on board and using contactless payments where possible.
 
A summary of the upcoming changes are below. 

from 26 July
 
 red arrow | Every 20 minutes with hourly evening service.
 
 V3 | Normal Sunday daytime timetable added with last buses at 6.15pm from Derby and 7.15pm from Burton.

 the comet | Additional journeys at 7.10pm from Derby and 8.20pm from Chesterfield introduced on Mondays 
 to  Saturdays.

 20 | Normal Sunday timetable reinstated.

 21 | Evening journeys added Monday to Saturday.

 H1 | Hourly evening services added Monday to Saturday. Normal Sunday timetable reinstated.

 ilkeston flyer | Monday to Saturday evening service added.

 rainbow one | Monday to Saturday evening service added.

 the two | Monday to Saturday evening service added.

 the threes | Monday to Saturday evening service added.

 the calverton | Monday to Saturday evening service added.

 the keyworth | Monday to Saturday evening service and hourly Sunday daytime service added. 

from 2 August
 
 the sixes | Every 15 mins timetable including variations (6.1, 6.2, 6.3, 6.4, 6X).
 
Further details of the changes and all other timetables can be found at
 trentbarton.co.uk/coronavirus.
 
We appreciate your support at this time. Stay safe.


